
PUBLIC NOTICE TO BOIL WATER 
DUE TO A SERVICE LINE BREAK AND THE SHUTDOWN OF THE 
WATER SYSTEM TEMPORARILY, THE TEXAS COMMISSION ON 
ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY (TCEQ) HAS REQUIRED OUR WATER 
SYSTEM, LUBBOCK COUNTY WATER CONTROL AND 
IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT #1 (BUFFALO SPRINGS LAKE) LAKE 
SYSTEM NUMBER 1520006, TO NOTIFY ALL CUSTOMERS OF THE 
NEED TO BOIL THEIR WATER PRIOR TO CONSUMPTION. 

 

TO ENSURE THE DESTRUCTION OF ALL HARMFUL BACTERIA 
AND OTHER MICROBES, WATER FOR DRINKING, COOKING, AND 
ICE-MAKING SHOULD BE BOILED AND COOLED PRIOR TO USE.  
THE WATER SHOULD BE BROUGHT TO A VIGOROUS, ROLLING 
BOIL AND THEN BOILED FOR TWO MINUTES.  IN LIEU OF 
BOILING, YOU MAY PURCHASE BOTTLED WATER OR OBTAIN 
WATER FROM SOME OTHER SUITABLE SOURCE.   

 

WHEN IT IS NO LONGER NECESSARY TO BOIL THE WATER, THE 
WATER SYSTEM OFFICIALS WILL NOTIFY YOU THAT THE WATER 
IS SAFE FOR CONSUMPTION.  INSTRUCTIONS TO DISCONTINUE 
BOILING WILL BE ISSUED IN THE SAME MANNER AS THIS 
NOTICE. 

 

IF YOU HAVE QUESTIONS REGARDING THIS MATTER, YOU MAY 
CONTACT BRANDON POWELL AT 806-747-3353. 


